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Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project

Name: Marilou Merrill
Phone: 301-717-9723
Email Address: marilou.merrill@verizon.net
Organization: n/a

Comments:
I am strongly opposed to granting US Wind's application to bring power lines ashore at 3Rs
Beach in Delaware Seashore State Park and interconnect into a proposed substation in the
Indian River. My reasons are as follows: 1. This land is dedicated public park land and has
been for generations. The use proposed by applicant is totally incompatible with the park
purpose of this land. The cable may likely come unmoored and the risk of accidents and other
emergencies from this industrial use is not studies or known. The public purpose of this area
will be subverted to profit a corporation primarily. 2. This proposed use is an industrial use
and incompatible with the Coastal Zone Act which has saved Delaware Bay and Delaware
ocean beaches from becoming industrialized like Galveston TX. 3. This proposed use will
provide negligible benefit to Delaware. It may provide a few random jobs. The majority of the
benefit is to Maryland and the electrical grid serving areas other than Delaware. Why would
Delaware allow its resources to be threatened for such a negligible benefit? It makes no sense
to me as a Delaware homeowner and taxpayer. 
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